
Fritwell School Newsletter
Spring Term  1          Friday 17thth January

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have a very exciting term ahead with lots of things on the boil!  Next week we 
have our next guest for People Who Inspire Us.  Josh Franklin is the founder of iRock
and I met him seven years ago when iRock was still in its infancy with 5 members of 
staff and 30 schools.  Fast forward to 2025 and iRock has 105 staff covering over 600 
schools.  I am particularly inspired by Josh as his school experience was full of 
challenges as he struggled with concentration and consistency.  His ADHD diagnosis 
helped him understand himself better and set him on a path following his passions.  
I’m really looking forward to welcoming him to Fritwell and inspiring the children on 
Wednesday.

We are starting to look at our school vision and thinking how we can refresh this and 
make it more relevant to us.  Fritwell and its nine wells offer us huge opportunity to 
work with the village on water based themes and thinking about ‘the water of life’.  
Heather has already been exploring some of these themes with the children since 
September, and this term will be working with staff and governors.  Keep your eyes 
peeled for a community event we are planning for next term.

This term, we welcome Kelly Woodford who joins us as a member of our support staff.  
Kelly has a wealth of teaching experience which we are already drawing on, and she is 
a fantastic addition to the team.  Welcome to the Fritwell family, Kelly!

With so many bugs going around, I hope you all keep healthy and enjoy a peaceful 
weekend.

Please take special note of the termly class newsletters. They contain important 
details of a new reading reward scheme we are launching with the children. Mr
Protherough discussed this in detail with the children this morning, so they are 
familiar with the changes. Next week we will be sharing details of a video link with 
parents which shows explicitly how to use the new reading records. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to ask the class teacher in the first instance.

Jon Jeffries

With warmest wishes,

Jon Jeffries

Executive Headteacher



Minnows and Tiddlers

It is with great pleasure to announce that there are dinosaurs roaming 
around the school! The topic for the Mintids this term is 'Dinosaurs'. How 
incredible we have unearthed the longest trail of dinosaur footprints in 
the local quarry. If you go to BBC iPlayer and put in the following 
link https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m0026rgv you will be able to 
hear all about it. We have a couple of parent guest speakers coming in 
to talk about fossils this term which will be exciting of 'Imagination' as 
well as our value of the term, 'Inspired minds and wisdom'. I wanted to 
thank you all for all you do for the Early Years and we look forward to 
the learning ahead. The Minnows received a letter from a dinosaur 
with a Poem for them to learn.
Warm wishes, Mrs Haselgrove



Whats on and other offerings







Dates for your diary

January
Friday 24th – Stingrays and Sharks trip to The Sheldonian (Music Concert)

February
Thursday 13th – School disco
Friday 14th – End of Term
Monday 24th - Spring term 2 begins
March
Monday 11th – Monday 17th – Scholastic book fair
Thursday 7th – World Book Day
Wednesday 26th – Explorer dome visit to school – Science Enrichment
April
Friday 4th – Last day of term finish at 1.15pm

Term 3
Forest School moves to Friday mornings EYFS & Stingrays

Brass lessons – Year 5/6 Fridays at 9.30
Music for schools lessons Monday AM


